St. Christopher (St. Kitts) & NeV1s Inland Revenue Department

Industry Advisory

BASSETERRE, ST. KITTS, July 12, 2021 (Inland Revenue Department) - The St. Kitts and Nevis Inland
Revenue Department (SKNIRD) wishes to advise all epgik gistered as Exempt Companies under the
Companies Act Cap. 21.03 of the Revised Laws QfgSKNT20% VIS in ernatlonal Business Corporatlons
(NIBCs) under the Nevis Business Corporation Qginanc i
under the Nevis Limited Liability Company Orgif@r
complete. :

The Department is now ready to accepffiimg;

the CIT-101 v3 Tax Return electronically via the
taxpayers cannot submit the manual form to the IRDS
be done through the e-filing portal.

vo/unz‘ag/ compliance to maximize Reve we-far.the development of the Federation at the least cost to the pub//c and in a manner that warfants the
highest degree of Public confidence in our integrity, efficiency and fairess. The Inland Revenue Department is the prime revenue collections
agency for the Government of St. Kitts and Nevis within the Ministry of Finance, located at Bay Road, Basseterre, St. Kitts and Charlestown, St.
Kitts and Nevis, West Indies.




	image_001.pdf (p.1)

